
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Olive Elementary! I am so
excited to be here and have the opportunity to work with the

students and families. I am here to support your student in any
way. I want to see every student succeed in all aspects of their lives,
know their worth, and feel encouraged to do great things! If you or

your student are in need of assistance, resources, or support or
need to set up a time to talk, please reach out. I am happy to help!
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Contact MeAbout Me

(574) 654-7531

tayloremmons@npusc.k12.in.usI have 3 daughters: Claire (7),
Addie (4), & Piper (3).

My husband coaches baseball
and tennis at NP- we love going
to athletic events!
We live on a small farm and
enjoy being outside with the
animals. “Trees grow where they are

planted, people grow where
they’re loved and accepted” 

-Bob Goff

We enjoy traveling to and
exploring national parks.


